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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 

Megan Moore  

Address 

10090 Newport Church Rd 

Charlotte HallMD20622 

Phone 

3016438682  

Email 

meganmmoore@yahoo.com 

Are you: 

For Topic 

Comment 

Dear Commissioners, My name is Megan Moore. I am a lifetime resident of Charles County, a mother of three, and part-time 

hairdresser. Additionally, because of COVID-19, I now homeschool two of my children. I am writing this letter in support of ZTA #20-

156. If passed, this revision to the zoning ordinance would greatly benefit my business and family. To be able to do hair in an area of 

my home would allow me to earn an income while still caring for my children without incurring the expense of childcare (or 

potential risks associated with childcare because of COVID-19). In short, this amendment would allow me the flexibility to contribute 

more to my household income, while continuing to provide care and education for my children. I strongly support this amendment 

and urge its passing. Thank you for your consideration, and for all you do. Sincerely, Megan M. Moore  
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Thank you, 

Charles County, MD  
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